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09/25/2017 – CIRT Offers “Waters of U.S.” Comment 
 
With the new Administration reopening the court “stayed” Obama-era rulemaking, CIRT 
submitted to the EPA and the Army Corps of Engineers its comment on their proposal to rescind 
the definition of "waters of the US" (WOTUS) established in a June 2015 final rule. CIRT 
supported the new proposal to re-codify the regulatory text with what existed prior to the 2015 
WOTUS rule; saying in part: “the design/construction community favors clear, concise, and 
balanced rules that achieve a specific well defined and scientific justified purpose consistent 
with the legislative language, court interpretations as well as the dictates of federalism and 
individual liberties.”  [See, CIRT story on the matter dated 08/02/2017]. 
 
CIRT’s comment can be viewed here. 
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http://www.cirt.org/resources/Documents/080217_REGNEWS_UpdateEPAWaters.pdf
http://www.cirt.org/resources/Documents/CIRT%20Comments%20Waters%20of%20the%20US%2092217.pdf

